
National 4‑H Week is October 2-8, 2016 

and this year’s theme is “#4HGrown.”   

National 4‑H Week is a rallying point and 

opportunity to build on the national mar-

keting campaign, promote the 4‑H brand, 

recruit youth and volunteers, and engage 

with alumni.  

4‑H has opened the door for young people 

to learn leadership skills and revolutionized 

how youth connected to practical, hands-on 

learning experiences outside the classroom. 

4‑H serves youth in rural, urban, and sub-

urban communities in every state across the 

nation.  

4‑H’ers are tackling the nation’s top issues, 

from global food security, climate change 

and sustainable energy to childhood obe-

sity and food safety.  4‑H out-of-school 

programming, in-school enrichment      

programs, clubs and camps also offer a 

wide variety of STEM opportunities – from 

agricultural and animal sciences to rocketry, 

robotics, environmental protection and com-

puter science – to improve the nation’s abil-

ity to compete in key scientific fields and 

take on the leading challenges of the 21st 

century.  

The Buffalo Area Chamber of Commerce is 

proud to recognize 4 Super 4-H’ers at the 

October meeting.  Congratulations Nellie 

Ritzheimer, Tilly Ritzheimer, Kearya Kelso, 

and Teri Anglen.  
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Chamber of Commerce” 
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our website! 
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 October 8th       

Pioneer Day at 

Mallory Elementary 

 

 October 13th       

7:00 p.m.            

Old Home Place 

Concert Series      

at Chapman’s       

Furniture $8 cover 

 

 October 15th   

Pancake Breakfast 

7 to 10 am at the 

DAV Hall               

$5 per plate 

 

 October 29th   

Parktacular   

hosted by Kiwanis 

 

 

 

 Reminders: 
 

 Invite someone to 

come to our next 

Chamber Meeting, 

November 2nd! 

Free lunch is offered to first-time Buffalo 

Area Chamber of Commerce meeting guests.  

Pick up a voucher at the chamber office or 

participating businesses. The voucher is good 

for one free lunch to check out the network-

ing and community building that goes along 

with the luncheons. The chamber is looking 

for potential new members and supporters of 

the mission to represent the area in a positive 

and proactive standard. 

The chamber meets at noon the first Wednes-

day of each month at the Dallas County R-1 

Alumni Building on Hickory Street beside 

D.A. Mallory Elementary School. The public is 

invited. 

The Buffalo Area Chamber of Commerce is 

also offering a trial membership during the fall 

membership push. The trial membership is $50 

and good through Dec. 31  

 New Membership Offers! 
 

The Christmas Parade 

and Downtown Lighting 

will be December 10th.  

The theme is  

“Cowboy Christmas!”         
Candy donations would 

be appreciated!      

Bring it to the monthly 

meeting or drop off at 

the Chamber Office.   


